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I am going to make Mark Godwin’s day. James Hansen former NASA/GSFC director said that if 

all nations go to zero emissions it will not be enough. By the time we get to zero emissions there 

will already too much carbon in the air to halt global warming. We need to get to zero emissions 

and remove some of the carbon that is in the air. We can do that. 

However, all countries must keep their word and meet their Paris goals. China is ahead of 

schedule in meeting its goals. China is not saying if the U.S. is not going to meet their goals then 

we aren’t either. The consequence for noncompliance is an unstable climate for everyone 

including Mark Godwin. 

I suggest Mr. Godwin check out libertarian Jerry Taylor. Taylor worked for the Cato Institute 

denying climate change. Taylor read the research and changed his mind. 

 


